On a 914 turbo charged engine, incorrect pressure in the carburetor float bowls, caused by improper float bowl sealing (overtorquing included) or leaking reference lines from the carburetors to the airbox / shuttle valve can cause stumbling and hesitation throughout the RPM range.

If your float bowls have been over torqued, they may have been "warped" and are not sealing against the float bowl gaskets. You can gently "lap" the float bowls on fine wet / dry sandpaper placed on a flat surface (glass or machine plate) and some WD40.

If you suspect your float bowls have been over toqued, check to see that the float pins in the bowl (brass pins on which the floats ride up and down) are still parallel to the sides of the float bowl. If the float bowls are warped, the pins can be tilted over and possibly bind the floats against the wall of the float bowl.
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